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Dear Parents, 
 
To celebrate the completion of your child’s experience of Oakfield Academy we have arranged a trip to Chessington 
World of Adventures on Thursday 17th July 2025.  This trip has been an Oakfield tradition for many years now, always 
providing lots of happy memories. 
 
9.40am Pupils arrive and register in the Hall.  Pupils must be provided with a packed lunch, plenty to drink, 

sunhats and cream, suitable footwear (trainers), shoulders and stomachs covered.  If your child 
normally receives a free school meal, kindly confirm on Parentpay if you would like us to provide a 
packed lunch.  WRISTBANDS PROVIDED MUST BE WORN ALL DAY. 

8.00am Coaches depart. 
10.25am Arrival at Chessington. 
7.30pm  Pupils return to Oakfield Academy.  Kindly ensure that pupils are met promptly by a 

parent/designated member of the family. 
 
The cost of this trip is £48.00 which includes the cost of the coach and entrance tickets.   
Staged payment details as follows:- 
By the end of May £25.00 deposit – non refundable 
By 15th June  £23.00 balance 
 
If you would like your child to join us, payment should be made via Parentpay.  Please choose ‘pay for other items’ 
and CHESSINGTON will take you to the appropriate section.  We hope that as many pupils as possible are able to join 
us for this fantastic day out! 
 
Once inside the Park we will move to our central meeting point.  Pupils will then be allowed to go off in small groups 
(minimum of three) to choose what they would like to do.  Pupils will be expected to check-in at directed times twice 
during the day.  All pupils will be issued with a wristband containing the academy’s contact details.  This must be 
worn at all times during the day.  We do not recommend that pupils bring phones as there are no available lockers 
and we cannot take responsibility for them. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind pupils and parents that behaviour must meet the expectations as 
outlined on pages 5 & 6, 15 & 16 in the journal.  Failure to follow instructions or behave appropriately in a public 

space will result in removal from the trip and parents will be required to collect their child.  If we deem behaviour as 
unacceptable prior to the trip and feel that your child might pose a risk to the successful management of the trip, 

your child will be advised that they are no longer able to attend.   
We will not be able to refund at this stage as payment has been made to trip provider. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
Ms P Nightingale 
Head of Year Eight 
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